NEXT MEETING - WEDNESDAY, 23 May 2001 Time: 6.00 pm for 6.30 pm
VENUE: THE OLD BANK CAFE, 161 SHARP STREET, COOMA
SPEAKER/TOPIC: Pat Darlington — Education Office for
Kosciuszko National Parks & Wildlife Service
INTRODUCED BY: Kevin Dunne VOTE OF THANKS: Dave Holgate

APOLOGIES OR GUESTS: Please advise Darrell Gaukroger on 6452 3302 by midday of meeting.

Non-apology & non-attendance means you pay for the meal.

Apology, Non-attendance & no make-up means you pay $2

SERGEANTS FAX-A-FINE: Send to Les Sutcliffe on 6452 7192

ROSTER for MAY: Attendance: Patrick Kwan & Tom Bellgard Property: Mark Revelant
Be Early. If not at meeting arrange for substitute. At another venue arrange to bring necessary
property.
THOUGHT OF THE WEEK BY: Bill Irvine Next Week: Tom Dennis _Standby: John Mercer
As we let our own light shine, we unconsciously give other people permission to do the same.
Nelson Mandela — 1994, part of Our Deepest Fear Speech
LAST WEEKS MEETING:
Darrrryl! told a good sheep joke.
Daryl gave a very interesting exposé of his trip around Australia. Very enjoyable trip 19,200 kms
in 24 days.
Wine Winners: Tony Slater — French

NEWS:
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Every primary school child gets a Centenary Medal. Kevin Dunne showed us one.

Announcement: Exchange student Mavis is back in Canberra next week. Phoned Jan
Sutcliff on Mothers day, chuffed about that.
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%\*_%}2 Milo - Cooma Little Theatre Tuesday 22 May. Contact Caioi Siater
é‘%} Red Shield Appeal: Dave Holgate needs 8 collectors. Names next week.
5%  Tools for Timor: will be collected from Dry Cleaners this week.
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(%  Changeover Dinner — 27 June — Darry! to find out cost.

FUTURE PROGRAMS:

Rotary Australia World Community Services
Monaro Early Intervention Centre

ROTARY INFORMATION:

Attendance Last Week: 65% & 1 Hon. member Visiting Rotarians: Bill Irvine, Liverpool. Bruce
McNaught Brisbane West Apologies: Adams; Clarke; DeTomasso; Echarri; Haylock; Trute;
Shirvington Leave of Absence: Hatfield We Also Missed: Bowland

ROTARY INFORMATION.

The CLE approach succeeds because it makes the students the driving force behind the lessons.
The third-grade classroom in Cape Town’s Uitsig Primary School is a beehive of activity. About 25
children, most wearing clean, blue shirts or blouses, jostle for position as they crowd around their
teacher, Daphne Ray Meissenheimer. All eyes are focused on the object in her hands: a large,
loose-Oleaf book, its words carefully hand-printed in Afrikaans, the Dutch-derived language spoken
by many South Africans. This school is one of seven Cape Town sites where more than 130
teaches in grades one through three have been trained in CLE techniques a pilot project funded by
Rotary Foundation. Rotarian/April p37.
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